
Tractor Safety Training  
March 20th from 9am-4pm.   

Tractor Safety Training is required for youth 14 and 15 

years old that are planning to do farm work.  Younger 

youth can attend but they will not be issued a certificate 

until they turn 14. Older youth are also welcome to attend.  

Participants will need to spend 2 hours driving with their 

prospective employer or someone before certification can 

be issued. 

Cost is $10 for the work book, lunch will be provided.    

Please call the Extension Office (620-429-3849) by  

March 7th if you plan on attending. 
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